
CIVILIAN POLICE OVERSIGHT BOARD 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

December 5, 2022 

Sutin, Thayer & Browne Albuquerque Office 

 
A Quorum of the Civilian Police Oversight Board may be in attendance at the Sutin, Thayer & 
Browne Albuquerque Office, 6100 Uptown Boulevard NE, Suite 400, Albuquerque, New Mexico 
87110 and/or by Video Conference regarding training for the Civilian Police Oversight Board 
Members.   

 

The training will be held on Monday, December 5, 2022 beginning at 8:00 a.m.  The training is 
not open to the public.  


